
 

4 May 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Depot Principal & Sales Team member 
 
As you know, B2C, click and collect is a growing market and APC are delighted to announce a new 
partnership with InPost to offer a locker solution to both new and existing customers. 
 
There is a growing trend from consumers who are becoming more comfortable with using a locker solution 
instead of a click and collect store option.  Customers state that lengthy queues, store opening times and 
staff being unable to locate items are all concerns with store click and collect options. 
 
By utilising an InPost locker all of the above objections are easily overcome.  There are over 1200 different 
locker locations and in urban areas a customer is never further away than 2 miles from their nearest locker.  
The lockers are located in safe, well lit areas and are in locations such as Toys R Us, Gala Bingo and 
petrol stations.  The lockers give customers access 24 hours a day, seven days a week as they are all in 
outside locations.   
 
Amazon and ByBox are the two major competitors in the locker delivery market, however Amazon only 
provide a locker solution if you have ordered goods from Amazon, ByBox mainly deal with the B2B spare 
parts market; this leaves InPost with a unique offering.  Research shows that target markets for locker 
deliveries are retailers that have a fairly young customer base (16-35) who have a flexible lifestyle.  These 
types of consumers embrace new technology and enjoy the automated locker experience.  As locker 
deliveries are suitable for smaller dimension, lighter items up to 15kgs, typical target markets are retail, 
mobile phones, gadgets, footwear and the health supplement industry.    
 
The lockers come in three different sizes and can accommodate single items up to a maximum of 15kgs: 

Small    8cm high x 38 cm wide x 64 cm deep                                
Medium  19cm high x 38cm wide x 64cm deep                    
Large   38cm high x 38cm wide x 64cm deep 

 
Once a consumer has selected a locker delivery option and APC have delivered the parcel into the locker, 
a text message notification is sent to the recipient of the parcel to inform them that the parcel is in the 
locker ready for collection.  It will then remind them by text alert after 48 and 72 hours if their parcel still 
hasn’t been collected.  After 72 hours if the parcel has not been collected, then a collection request will be 
automatically generated for the parcel to be returned to sender.  The amount of failed collections from 
lockers is very small and rarely occurs.   
 
At the point of booking, the customer does not choose the individual locker size just the locker bank 
location; however the parcel must fit into the largest locker size.  At the point of delivery to the locker, the 
system allocates the smallest available (empty) locker, if it is too small for the parcel the delivery courier is 
prompted on screen to “choose a larger locker” upon which the next size up opens.  The process is 
repeated if necessary until the largest available locker has been tried, if this is unsuccessful, the job has to 
be aborted and the parcel returned to the depot.  Please note there is a maximum of 2 parcels per 
consignment for this locker service and up to 2 lockers can be used to accommodate the two parcels if 
necessary, for the same price.   



 

There are some additional items, over and above what APC currently do not carry, that are not suitable for 
a locker delivery such as live fish and coral, bees and perishable items and limited quantities.  Liquids can 
be placed in a locker provided they are adequately packaged to contain any leakage. 
 
In order for your customer to realise the full benefits of the InPost solution, they will need to integrate 
InPost locker locator functionality onto their website shopping cart. To enable this InPost offer a number of 
free tools for your customer’s developers to add this functionality to their website. These tools include 
simple “plug-ins” for leading ecommerce platforms such as Magento and Opencart, through to a suite of 
API’s (Application Programming Interface) which allows the customers developers to quickly code links 
with InPost functionality. 
 
These integrations typically take around 3 weeks but this all depends on availability and competence of 
your customer’s I.T. developers.  InPost will work with you and your customers, answering technical 
questions and providing advice on the most effective way to deploy the InPost functionality and service. 
 
When you have identified a potential customer who wants to expand on the traditional APC delivery 
services and take advantage of our new 24/7 secure locker solution,  you should in the first instance 
contact the I.T. Service Desk who will help you navigate your way through the InPost integration process 
and ensure a successful implementation for your customer. 
 
Full training will be provided to all depots from an operational perspective and APC will be writing out with 
details on how the InPost locker service has been implemented into the depot programme.  This will be 
ready to go live on Monday 23 May 2016.   
 
Please find attached a new APC/InPost brochure which fully explains how the service works.   
 
Thank you to every depot for agreeing a reduced delivery rate for the first consignment to a locker, this has 
been an important factor in ensuring APC can offer this service.  Should you have any further queries then 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best wishes  
 
 
 
Janette Mackay 
Sales and Business Development Manager 
 


